
 
                Invitation To Bid 2018-2019-02 

Invasive Plant Treatment on 

Coastal Dune Lakes in Walton County  

 

Date Issued: January 14, 2019 

 

Choctawhatchee Basin Alliance of Northwest Florida State College is seeking proposals from qualified 
firms to treat invasive and nuisance plant species in critical coastal dune lake habitat with low volume 
herbicide application in the spring of 2019 and re-treat of some of the lakes as needed in the fall. The 
main focal species of the treatment are torpedo grass, alligator weed, common reed, Chinese tallow 
trees, and other nuisance species as observed on the lakes. The dune lakes to be treated are Fuller 
Lake, Stallworth Lake, Allen Lake, Oyster Lake, Draper Lake, Big Redfish Lake, Little Redfish Lake, 
Alligator Lake, Western Lake, Eastern Lake and Camp Creek Lake. Contractors must be licensed and 
have past experience with aquatic invasive species treatment and removal, and preferably with working in 
critical habitat areas.  
 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received in the Purchasing Office, Building 320, Room 

136,100 College Blvd., Niceville, FL 32578 until Monday, January 28, 2019, at 2:00 p.m. Central 

Standard Time (CST) and bid opening will take place in Building 100, Room 136. 

 
Direct inquiries to: Dedria Lunderman  

 Director of Purchasing    

                            Email lundermd@nwfsc.edu 

  

Telephone Number: (850)729-6031 

Fax Number: (850)729-5215 
 

Mail To: Northwest Florida State College  

 Attn: Purchasing 

 ITB 2018-2019-02  

 100 College Blvd. 

Niceville, Florida 32578 
 

Delivery to: Northwest Florida State College  
 Building 320, Room 136 

100 College Blvd.  

Niceville, FL 32578 
 
Electronic versions of the proposal package are available via internet at: 
https://www.nwfsc.edu/about/purchasing/current-bids/.  
  
All firms who download this document must notify the Director of Purchasing via Email at 
lundermd@nwfsc.edu.  
 
Upon receipt of this bid document, any and all communications regarding this bid must be made 

only to the Purchasing Office as noted above. Any violation of this condition could result in bid 

disqualification. 

 
 Northwest Florida State College operates in accordance with the State of Florida Sunshine Laws. 

 
Northwest Florida State College is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

NOTICE TO PUBLISHER: This legal ad to appear on Monday, January 14 and 21, 2019. 
 
Please forward the original “Proof of Publication” and the invoice to: 

Northwest Florida State College,  
100 College Blvd.  Niceville, FL 32578 

Attn: Accounts Payable;  
Email: accountspayable@nwfsc.edu  

mailto:lundermd@nwfsc.edu
https://www.nwfsc.edu/about/purchasing/current-bids/
mailto:lundermd@nwfsc.edu


 
 


